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AEMORANDUM FOR: Docket No. 40-8788

THRU: Harry J. Pettengill, Section Leader
Operating Facilities Section II
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch

FROM: Jeffery L. Kotsch
Operating Faci1lities Section II
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch

SUBJECT: PRE-ACCEPTANCE REVIEWS FOR UCC WEST GAS HILLS
HEAP LEACH FACILITY

The preliminary review of the Union Carbide Corporation (UCC) application
and environmental report for the West Gas Hills (WGH) Heap Leach Facility
has been completed. Due to UCC's daecision to separate the WGH rrgject

from their East Gas Hills mill license renewal, completed January 30, 1981,
the original Environmental Assessment, submitted March 5, 1976, required
undating., UCC submitted a revised application including updated information
on the facility location, design, and operations 'vith a Decemher 22, 193l
letter from 7. Wong, UCC, to J, Linehan, NRC. The WCGH reclamation

plan was not included. Licensing fees were submitted on June 16, 1981,

The general content of the WGH application and the environmental report
was found to be acceptable for the preparation of both the Safety
Evaluation Report and the En/ironmental Impact Assessment., Additional
information will be requested from the applicant on specific details

of these submittals as the review progresses,

) .-)//; 9 o etk

Jeffery L, Kotsch
Operating Facilities Section II
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
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